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Comments: To whom it concerns,

 

I understand that The U.S. Forest Service is proposing a massive forest management project in Georgia's

Chattahoochee National Forest, the state's largest and most visited public land. As a regional citizen, and

frequent visitor to the Chattahooche, I request that the USFS consider to NOT change the ability for the public to

be involved. 

 

No matter how one thinks national forests should be managed, eliminating the public from the decision-making

process surrounding projects on their public lands is never the right approach. 

 

With these new policies, National forest users-including hikers, bikers, hunters, wildlife watchers and scenic

drivers won't know which areas are on the chopping block until the opportunities for public involvement required

by federal law have long passed.  These people, including myself deserve a seat at the table.

 

Thank you for the consideration,

Jack Henderson


